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Ambition · Pride · Success  

8th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Our Partnership with Haileybury 
  
“Committed and enthusiastic support from the sponsor partner, Haileybury, is developing higher aspiration among 
pupils.” Ofsted 2018 
  
Haileybury Academy Trust last term published a new Partnership Booklet to highlight the strong and developing 
partnership between Haileybury Turnford and Haileybury.  It is attached to this email for your information.  It has 
been published for all parents, carers and staff to read at a time when there is an increasing level of resources, 
including financial resources, to support our continued improvement at Haileybury Turnford.  Evidence that this 
support is making a real difference was seen in the uplift in both Year 11 and Year 13 exam results in August 2019, 
and from the wide range of excellent destinations of our students; whether employment, apprenticeships, 
college, sixth form or higher education, including the most competitive universities. 
  
Haileybury Academy Trust’s vision is for more students from Years 7–10 to benefit from the partnership with 
additional curriculum workshops, learning opportunities, use of Haileybury’s facilities and access to work 
experience placements in London firms. An example of this was the masterclass that took place last term and saw 
Year 7 students from Haileybury Turnford and Haileybury working together in half a day of enrichment 
lessons.  This is in addition to the Year 11 and Sixth Form support that is already helping with masterclasses and 
university applications 
  
In addition, Haileybury Academy Trust’s governing body is continuing to work to secure improvements to a range 
of buildings across the Haileybury Turnford site, starting with our new English, Humanities and Science 
Building.  We are delighted to say that, once planning is approved, construction will start later this year and the 
new building will open in 2021.  The final design phase is currently taking place and we will hold an Information 
Event in the next few weeks where you will be able to see building plans and designs for this exciting 
development. 
  
I hope you sense there is real momentum about all we are doing for your sons and daughters at Haileybury 
Turnford.  Thank you for your continued support for your child’s school as we continue our improvement journey. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 

  
 

Mr R Matcham                         Mr R Newman 
Chair of Governors                  Principal 
 


